

Reception - Autumn Term



Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers, We welcome you and your child to Reception and we hope that they have had a great start to the academic year. This newsletter contains information about your child's learning at Heath Mount Primary School. If you have any questions we are here to help. Kind regards, the Reception team.



Reception Staff At Heath Mount Primary School

RG

Miss Galvin (Teacher)

Teaching Assistants

Mrs Yunas

PE Days

RG Friday



Please ensure that your child wears their PE kit to school on the day of their PE lesson.

Phonics



Children will begin their journey in phonics, following the Read Write Inc. scheme. They will begin to learn single letter sounds and how to write the letter for each sound. We will be sharing lots of topic related stories with children to develop their listening and understanding.

TOPICS

Our topic for this term is;

• All about me!



Important Dates

- Thursday 25th September School Photographs Day.
- Monday 27th October Friday 31st
 October Half Term
- Monday 3rd November Staff Training Day - School closed for pupils

Reading



One of the best ways to help your child at home is to read together. Your child will soon bring home a reading for pleasure book. They will not be able to read this book independently but it is for you to share and enjoy together. A great way to help your child is to read with them every day and ask them questions about their books.

Maths

This term, we will build on previous experiences of number from the children's home and nursery environments, and further develop their number and counting skills.



Homework Expectation's



20 Recommended Reads for ...

Reception (ages 4-5)

















































